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5th July, 2017.

To
All the Zonal General Secretaries,
Dear Comrades,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Preventive Health Check-up Scheme

You are aware that AIIEA has been taking up with Central Office ever since the inception of the Scheme that the employees may be allowed to go for preventive health check-up at any place of his choice without restricting to the center where the employee is working.  
We also wrote to letter to ED (Personnel) on 26.5.2016 along other pending issues in this regard.  This information was also communicated through our circular no. 11/2016 dated 1.06.2016. AIIEA was relentlessly following up this issue with the management.
Now we are happy to inform that the LIC has issued instructions vide its communication ref: CO/OS/Bills/ dated 3.7.2017 to all the offices of the Corporation that the employees are now allowed to avail the facility of Preventive Health Check-up at any hospital of their choice, anywhere in India and claim reimbursement from LIC.  
The Circular may be obtained from E&OS department of the Zonal Offices.
With greetings,

Comradely yours,



General Secretary.
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